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Availability of the “Revalidate Provider” Link to Start Revalidation 
Application  

A revalidation application should only be submitted up to one year prior to a provider's revalidation due date.  
Effective June 20, 2023, the Provider Web Portal will only display a “Revalidate Provider” link on the Provider 
Locations page if the provider’s revalidation due date is within one year of their current login date.  If a provider 
previously submitted a revalidation application and their revalidation due date is more than a year in advance, 
they will no longer be able to access that revalidation application.  A new revalidation application will need to be 
started once they are within a year of their revalidation due date.   

In the following example that shows the “Action” column on the Provider Locations page, the first provider’s 
revalidation due date is over a year from the current login date.  The second provider has a revalidation due date 
within the year, as indicated by the availability of the “Revalidate Provider” link. 

 

Reminder:  Providers are reminded that to avoid contract termination, your revalidation application must be 
processed and approved prior to the revalidation due date.  Providers may revalidate up to a year in advance of 
their revalidation due date. 

 


